
August Newsletter
Welcome Back!!

-
Havasupai Elementary 

880 Cashmere Drive
Lake Havasu City, AZ 86404

Phone: 928-505-6040
Fax: 928-505-6059

Upcoming Events
8.1 - Meet & Greet          5:00

-6:00 PM
8.3 - First Day Back to

School!! 
Early Release @ 1:00 PM
8.4 - Regular Release @

2:30 PM
8.16 PTSO Gathering in

Library @ 6:00 PM
8.29  Picture Day

A Message from your Principal 
     We are so excited to welcome you back
to Havasupai! As you can see, Coyote
Country has been undergoing some
serious upgrades! We are so thankful for
the bond money which made all of this
possible. The front portion will be ready
for school to start but you will continue to
see  improvements throughout the year.
Our morning schedule is changed due to
playground renovations. There will be no
recess before school. If your student is
eating breakfast, they will enter at
7:30am. If not, they will enter the gates at
7:50 and go straight to the classroom.
Other recesses will take place in the
library, computer lab or music room until
November (our goal to open up our brand
new playgrounds!). We will keep you
updated on any changes. In the
meantime, thank you for making this
possible and for your ongoing support to
give our students the best possible
environment for them to thrive!
                                     Tamara Yates, Principal

School Shirts
Can be purchased in our office. 

$6.50 cash only
Extra Small - Extra Large

 
Coyote Shirts $10.00

Cash Only
Order Form in office

Purple Game Day Shirts $7.00
Cash Only

Order Form in office

 



Counselor's Corner
Hi, my name is Patty Riviera and as the

Havasupai Elementary school counselor,
my goal is to support all our students as
they learn, grow, and acquire new skills

both personally and academically.
To support this goal, I work with students
individually and/or in small groups. These

sessions are designed to help students
improve their classroom behavior, support
academic progress, and learn new ways to
problem solve while improving social skills
and growing awareness of their emotions
and self-image. Students can be referred

by parents or teachers. To meet with
students, either individually or for groups,

parental permission is required. Those
forms are available at the school office, or

you can contact me directly. 
Toolbox lessons will be taught again this

year in the classrooms by myself and your
student’s teacher. The Toolbox curriculum
helps students learn tools to self-regulate
and use coping skills to problem solve on

their own. 
To contact me, please call the school office
at 928.505.6040. Or, if you prefer, you can

email me at patricia.riviera@lhusd.org.
 
 

50 Questions to ask your kids after 
school instead of "How was 
your day?"

What made you smile today?
Can you tell me an example of kindness
you saw/showed?

What did you do that was creative?
Who did you sit with at lunch?
Was anyone in your class gone today?
Tell me something you know today that you didn't 
know yesterday.

Did you like your lunch?

If you could change one thing about your day, what 
would it be?

What was the hardest rule to follow today?

What made your teacher smile?
What made her frown?
If you  could switch seats with anyone in class, 
who would it be? And why?
What kind of person were you today?



Nurse's Corner

Hello and happy August everyone! I know you are all excited for the new school year. We
are excited for this school year too!

I hope you all had a great summer. I look forward to a great 2023/24 school year. I want to
personally welcome our new Kindergarten kids coming in and welcome back all my other

kids.
Please remember, if I send/sent home a letter for Immunizations, they need to be

completed within 30 days after their birthday. I really appreciate all of the parents and
guardians getting this done in a timely matter. I try to give out the letters in advance to

make sure you have time to get it scheduled and completed.
August monthly observations: Child Support Awareness, National Immunization

Awareness, Family Fun month, National Dog month, Happiness happens month, and
many more! Too many to name.

I always have new backpacks for any kids that need one, please don’t hesitate to ask! 
I also have new water bottles!

Lastly, feel free to call me anytime at 928-505-6042, please leave a message if I’m not
available. I will get back to you.

Have a Great School Year!! Stay Hydrated and Be Safe!!!

Ms. Kat (Nurse) Havasupai Elementary


